December 22, 2017

Sharan Trotter

16433 Emerald Ave.

Harvey, IL. 60426

708.596.3815

Dear Harvey School District 152 Board of Education & Superintendents:

I am writing to inform you that I am resigning from my position as Reading Coach from HSD 152 effective January 5, 2018.

I will be working in a full-time internship and I look forward to the new direction of my career.

Thank You for the opportunities for both the professional and personal growth that You have provided me during my time in the district. I have truly enjoyed being a Member of this Educational Family!

I Pray God's Best for the HSD 152!

Lovingly,

**Sharan Trotter**